
 

  
                                                 

  
 

     
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Crystal Lake Families, 

It is with much enthusiasm that we begin the 2022-2023 school year.  All of our 

classroom assignments and teachers are in place.   Our highly qualified teaching staff is 

ready to meet the diverse needs of all students.  They have been busy preparing a 

rigorous standards based curriculum to further promote student achievement and 

academic opportunities.   

To kick-off the new school year, our staff has planned several Parent Curriculum Nights.  

Your attendance at these meetings is crucial.  Teachers will provide you with an intense 

overview of the upcoming year as it pertains to curriculum, expectations, standards and 

procedures.  This event is for parents only.  The importance of this parent night cannot be 

underestimated.   

Additional information regarding school activities and events will be forthcoming in our 

newsletter.  Croc Talk, the official Newsletter of Crystal Lake Elementary is published 

monthly. 

In summary, we look forward to another positive year here at Crystal Lake.  With 

continued teamwork and synergy, the Crystal Lake legacy of success will continue.   

Curriculum Nights: 

 K-    Monday, August 8th 6:00 PM (Parents Only) 

1st-       Tuesday, August 30th 6:00 PM 

2nd- Tuesday, August 30th  6:30 PM 

3rd-  Thursday, September 1st 6:00 PM 

4th- Thursday, September 1st  6:30 PM 

5th-  Monday, August 29th  6:00 PM 

 Sincerely, 

 Ricky Carver 

 Principal 

 

Crystal Lake 

Elementary School 

231 Rinehart Road 

Lake Mary, FL 32746 

Phone: (407) 871-8150 

Fax: (407) 871-8199 
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Visit Our Web Site 

www.scps.k12.fl.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 


